Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
. City Clerk

Jim Owczarski
www.milwaukee.gov Deputy City Clerk

February 8, 2011

Daryl L. Brumfield, Agent
Party At My Place, LLC
2857 N 39th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53210

Dear Mr. Brumfield:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 24, 2011, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Record
Spin license for the premises at 5319 W Center St (“Party At My Place”) be denied. The
Committee made such a recommendation based upon testimony of the police department,
neighborhood and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, February 8, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee’s
recommendation and denied your application.

If you previously paid the license fees you are eligible for a refund, except for a $75
administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a refund within one
year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

@m&o& (omha

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office — License Division
CCF100937

City Hall + Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



Office of the City Clerk Ronald D. Leonhardt
City Clerk
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February 8, 2011

Erica E. Dahle
2590 N Stowell Ave
Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Ms. Dahle:

This is to notify you that on January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a‘as-day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 26, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 25-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 8, 2011 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
25-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on F ebruary 8, 2011

until midnight, March 4, 2011.
/Re?tfully,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ® Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone {414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 8, 2011

David G. Gomez
2322 S 35th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Gomez:

This is to notify you that on January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 26, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 8, 2011 commencing at
9:00 am. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on February 8, 2011
until midnight, February 17, 2011.

Spectfully,

Condatl ™
RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 8, 2010
Tshombe D. Knight
1513 W Walker St
Milwaukee W1 53204
Dear Tshombe Knight:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Operator’s
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, February 8, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

(Slﬁrfly,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF100937

City Hall » Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, Wl 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 8, 2010

Robert A. McCrea
7932 112th E Ave
Pleasant Prairie WI 53158

Dear Mr. McCrea:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Operator's
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, February 8, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

~Sipc ly,
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RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF100937

City Hall ® Room 205 ¢ 200 East Wells Street * Milwaukee, Wi 53202-3570 ¢ Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 8, 2011

Christina A. Poe
3366-A S 15th Street
Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Ms. Poe:

This is to notify you that on January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the City's Common Council that your Class "D" Bartender license be renewed
with a 10-day suspension based upon the police report.

On January 26, 2011, you were mailed a true and correct copy of the findings of fact,
conclusions of law and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to your
renewal application for a Class "D" Bartender license in which the Committee recommended that
the license be renewed with a 10-day suspension. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of February 8, 2011 commencing at
9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200 East Wells
Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of your right to file written objections and to
appear personally or by counsel] to address the Common Council. At that date, time and place
you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the Licenses
Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to renew the Class "D" Bartender license with a
10-day suspension based upon the police report.

Said suspension is to be in effect from the date of Common Council action on February 8, 2011

until midnight, February 17, 2011.

" RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, W1 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 ¢ Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: Internationa! Institute of Municipal Clerks ¢ Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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February 8, 2010

Salvador Sanchez
2158 S 15th Street
Milwaukee WI 53215

Dear Mr. Sanchez:

This is to notify you that on Monday, January 24, 2011, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Operator's
license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear
at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Tuesday, February 8, 2011, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the
Committee’s recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a $25 administrative fee, by
bringing in your receipt or by filing an application for a refund within one year to date of action with
the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

T o0l dutt

RONALD D. LEONHARDT
City Clerk

cc: City Clerk’s Office
CCF100937

City Hall » Room 205 * 200 East Wells Street ¢ Milwaukee, WI 53202-3570 * Phone (414) 286-2221 * Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk



